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 Term 4 Week 10 

LEONAY 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 

29/1/2021 Start of Term 1 for Students Years 1 - 6 

2/2/2020 Start of Term for Kindergarten 2021 

From all the staff   
to all our  

school community 
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Thank You & Best Wishes from Miss Payne and the staff of Leonay Public School 
As this is the last Newsletter for 2020, I would like to take this opportunity to say a big thank you for your      
support throughout this year.  This has enabled us to provide a quality learning environment for our students.  
This year has been another busy but productive year for us at Leonay.  Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year, from us all at Leonay PS.  Looking forward to a great 2021. 
 
Year 6 Graduation Assembly 
A special assembly will be held in the school hall on Wednesday 16 December at 12pm via Zoom to officially 
farewell Year 6. At 2.50pm we will hold our farewell arch for year 6. The students will finish on the ball court. 
Parents of year 6 students have been invited to stand along the fence line to view.  
 
2021 Classes and Staffing 
At the beginning of 2021 our enrolments indicate 9 classes. If you are not returning to Leonay PS in 2021 and 
have not yet informed the office, it is critical that you do so immediately.  If you are aware of any new in area 
enrolments in the community, please encourage them to contact the school as soon as possible.  
 
2021 Student Leadership Team 
Congratulations to the following students on being inducted in to the School Leadership Team for 2021: 
School Captains – Lewis B and Kian W, Vice Captains – Charli W and Hannah CK. We wish them all the best in 
their leadership roles. 
 
Presentation Assembly- Special Awards 
Thank you to the parents and carers who joined use via Zoom for our Presentation Assembly last Wednesday. 
Mr Davies and the team including Mrs Green and Mrs Trouve, once again did an excellent job in the               
organisation of the day.  I would like to acknowledge some special awards that were presented on the day: 
Dux - Matthew M 
Beckett Shield for Citizenship - Madeline J 
Lindsay Award - Veygas AS 
All Rounder Award - Abbey H 
Owen Smith Shield for Leadership - Sevan B 
Literacy Award - Max Z 
Congratulations to all the award winners across Kindergarten to Year 6. 
 
Last Day of 2020 & 2021 Commencement Dates 
Wednesday 16 December 2020 is the last day of school for all students.  
In 2021 Year 1 to Year 6 students return on Friday 29 January whilst Kindergarten starts on Tuesday 2         
February.  
Staff will be on site on Thursday 18 December and Friday 19 December. In 2021 there are 2 staff development 
days , Wednesday 27 January and Thursday 28 January. 
 
Unauthorised use of School Grounds 
During our summer break please keep an eye on the school and surrounding grounds.  If you see any sign of 
suspicious or unauthorised use please contact School Security on 1300 880 021.  Thanks for helping keep 
Leonay PS the lovely school that it is. 
 
Upcoming Dates for 2021 
The calendar for 2021 is beginning to fill up fast.  Here are a few dates of significance. 
School Swimming Carnival - Night Carnival at Glenbrook Pool - Thursday 11 February - 6pm-8pm. There are 
guidelines in relation to this event that will be distributed at the beginning of 2021. 
More information will be provided at the beginning of 2021. 
 

Miss Payne 
Principal 



 

Buring Avenue, Leonay  NSW  2750 
Phone: 4735 5999 or 4735 5851 Fax: 4735 6373 Email: leonay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au           Website: http://www.leonay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
School Security No: 1300 880 021 

Term 4 2020 Principal Awards 

KW Abigail C 3/4C Elijah B 

  Heath M   Lara W 

K/1D Zoe O 3/4M Mia G 

  Flynn K   Laura R 

1W Talia H 4/5D Bella C 

  Lucas Z   Elias V 

2D William L 5/6L Sienna M 

  Kelsi M   Cohen D 

2R Ruby M 5/6T Abbey H 

  Maverick K   Gabrielle S 

  

Awarded by Mrs Munday Scarlett  O            5/6T 

Awarded by Mrs Garbutt-Young Tasos S               2R 

School Banking & Book Club 
 

We would like to introduce our new co-ordinator Linden Hull who will be looking 

after both School Banking & Book Club from 2021. Please continue to support her as 

it all goes back into supporting our kids at Leonay. 

 

I would like to say a very quick thank you for all your support over the last couple of 

years with School Banking & Book Club. It has been great seeing happy little faces 

when rewards or orders come in. 

 

Also, a huge thank you to all the families, teachers, and staff at Leonay for all your 

support of the P&C over  the last 8 years. We have been able to achieve some amaz-

ing things for such a little school and that is something to be immensely proud of. 

Have a wonderful Christmas/Holiday break & good luck for the future. 

Michelle 
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